Kindergarten Note:  September 18, 2014
We are finishing our 2nd full week of school this week.  We have finished our Letterbook “C” and are starting Letterbook “O”.  You may notice that your children bring home pages to practice their letters and numbers from time to time.  Everyone is getting better holding their pencils and crayons and scissors correctly.  It’s hard work, but they are succeeding!
You have been receiving a lot of notes from me throughout the week:
· Parent-Teacher Conferences are being held Monday the 29th and Tuesday the 30th.  I will be sending home the time or your visit shortly. 
· Hot Lunch.  You can order a hot lunch of pizza a drink for next Thursday, the 25th.  The completed form and cash is due next Wednesday the 24th to me or the school office.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]I will be giving  you our first Kindergarteners Scholastic Book order form.  You are NOT obligated to order books, but if you wish to do so, please return orders to me with check by next Wednesday the 24, or order on-line by that same date using our CODE number.
Next week is “Apple Week”.  We are celebrating Johnny Appleseed’s birthday on Friday the 26th.  All week long, we will be using apples at some time every day.  
Have a great weekend,
Mrs. Kilcullen
